Bibbulmun Track
WINTER DIVERSION

June 2020 -November 2020

DANGER
DIVERSION

Perkins Beach

The Bibbulmun Track is closed around the
Perkins Beach Headland between Cosy
corner and Torbay Inlet.

A downloadable map is available below.

This is due to the rocky headland being
difficult to cross making it dangerous for
walkers during high tides and heavy seas
through winter.

The track has been diverted higher along a
gravel road verge and 4WD track.

Walkers please use caution when walking
along the gravel road verge and 4WD track
for on coming track. Walkers ahead and
reduce speed signage has been put in place.

The original route will remain closed until

Legend declared safe. For your safety stay on the
marked diversion and follow all signage.
ﬁ Y€ Trail Closed
(A3) + « Bibbulmun Track For more information contact the Parks and
12,653 @@= Diversion Wildlife Service Albany on (08) 9842 4500.

100 0 100 200 m

If applicable this map is based on information provided by and with the permission of the Western Australia Land Information Authority (Landgate) (2013) Roads and tracks on land managed by the Department of Biodiversity, Conservation and Attractions may contain unmarked hazards and their surface condition is

variable. Exercise caution and drive to conditions on all roads. The Department of Biodiversity, Conservation and Attractions does not guarantee that this map is without flaw of any kind and disclaims all liability for errors, loss or other consequence which may arise fromrelying on any information depicted. Department of Biodiversity,

Conservation and Attractions
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